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June 2015 
 
 
 
Dear PHJH Parent/Guardian, 
 
Beginning in the 2015-2016 school year, there will be changes to the uniform policy at Prairie-

Hills Junior High School.  All students will continue to wear khaki bottoms.  However each 

grade level will be assigned a specific color top.  These changes are as follows: 

 
6th grade-White  
 
7th Grade-Yellow 
 
8th Grade- Navy Blue 
 

The designation of an individual color for each grade level will allow us to increase our 

effectiveness in daily monitoring and supervision of our students.  Our goal is to consistently 

provide a safe and nurturing learning environment.  We thank you in advance for your support 

and cooperation regarding this new initiative.   

 
If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at  

(708) 210-2860 or ksmith@phsd144.net.   

 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Kenndell L. Smith, Principal 
 

 


